
May 2021 Looking Ahead 
 

May 3-7 

 Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

May 14 

 Fall Enrollment Forms due 
 

May 19 

 Last Day of School  

 Regular dismissal 
 

May 20 

 Preschool Promotion - Sanctuary 

 4s 10:00 a.m. 

 Pre-K 1:00 p.m. 
 

June 1 

 First Day of Summer Camps 
 

September 7 

 First Day of School 

Auction results 
Our online auction was a 

success!  
Thank you Katie Coultress, 

Stephanie Lynch, Erin 
Perkes, Rosanne Sherrieb 
and Kellyn Schneringer for 

all your hard work this 
year. Our gross income is 
$15,000. We are excited 

that this will help  
underwrite another year of 

enrichment classes.  
Thank you for supporting 

the event in so many ways! 

Preschool Summer Camp Availability 
 

       2s  3s  4s/PK 

Spanish  June 1 — 3   1 spot full  3 spots 
Soccer  June 7 — 10  full  full  4 spots 
Science  June 14 — 17  full  full  full 
Yoga   June 21 — 24  2 spots full  full 
Creative Builders June 28 — July 1  full  full  full 
Soccer  July 5 — 8   full  1 spot 3 spots 
 
*information correct as of April 29 



How Do You Make the Classes for Next Year? 
 

At this time of year, we often hear this question from parents.  

Or sometimes people ask if they can request a certain teacher. 

Here is what we do: 
 

1. Ask current teachers for their input 

2. Try to balance each class (i.e. personalities, boys/girls) 

3. Look at family relationships  

 (did an older sibling have a teacher?) 

4. Make sure each child has old friends and new friends 

5.  Consider the individual needs of each child, and parent  

 requests 
 

We really take time to consider each child and the composition 

of each classroom. Please let us know if an older sibling had a 

teacher you’d like to have again. If you’d like to share your pref-

erences, please let us know your request in terms of your 

child’s needs (i.e. my child needs a teacher with a quiet voice, 

or my child would do best in a highly structured environment). 

Thank you! 

Fall 2021 Enrollment Paperwork  

Due Friday, May 14 
 

We input all student information over the summer.  If  you 
have everything, but are waiting to see the pediatrician, 

please turn in everything else now, if  you have not done so 
already. All our forms are online: www.fumcdayschool.org. 

 

Please email them to Kim (kshannon@myfumc.org) 

Remember that we need current shot records before  
children attend in the fall. Thank you! 



May Birthdays 
Emery Wieser 

Libby Gadberry 

Izzy Lettieri 

Palmer Hedden 

Collins Faubion 

Hadley Miller 

Marley Miller 

Enzo Ussery 

Evelyn Stegmeier 

Mrs. Christie 

Mrs. Mary Helen  

Mrs. Carrie Wall 

August Birthdays 
 

Mary Marshall Harbuck River Lundquist 

Emilia Wateska  Mara Madden 

Grayson Sherrieb  Louise Clarke 

Libby Gregory  Thomas Bryan 

Keaton Beck   Annie Skillman 

Arlo Novy   Avery Weston 

Raleigh Page   Emily Little 

Maeve Therrien  Mrs. Sarah Scott 

July Birthdays 
Mary Margaret Clarke William Frank 

Palmer Green   Calloway Dickson 

Ford Kuklewski  Duke Michel 

Olivia Cain   Emma Gregory 

Judson Perkes   George Edgmon 

Mrs. Sunnye   Mrs. Julie 

Mrs. Kim   Mrs. Pari 

Mrs. Emily   Mrs. Samantha 

Dear Preschool Family, 
 

 I want to take a moment 

to thank you for sharing your 

children with us. This is a 

wonderful school because it is 

filled with wonderful people. 

 Thank you for sticking 

with us during this crazy year 

and for partnering with us to 

keep everyone safe. I hope you 

have some time to unwind and 

relax with family this  

summer. 

 If this is your last year at  

preschool, we will miss you! 

Please know we love to have 

you visit and hear how you are 

doing at your new schools. 
 

 

With Love , 

Mrs. Nina 

June Birthdays 
Blake Hitchcock William Bloomer 

Ellayna Cromer Sam Silva 

Mitchell McCollum Shepherd Campbell 

Henry Mundt  Bo Blok 

Beckett Elliott Andrew Boggess 

Reid Summerhill Janie Grace Toulouse 

Mrs. Kelly Payne Mrs. Elaheh 


